		


CPP Parent Packet Instructions

Your child’s guidance counselor is recommending an assessment for your child through the Community Prevention Program (CPP). The assessment will be completed by a therapist at Concord Counseling Services and recommendations and/or referrals will be made upon completion of the assessment.
Your guidance counselor will provide Concord with a Concerned Person’s Report and the Release of Information form which you will have signed.
Parent(s) of the student may schedule an initial assessment appointment by calling Concord Counseling Intake Department at 882-9338 ext.205. One or both of the parent(s) and the child are expected to attend the first appointment. 

The following items will be needed for the first appointment:
- all attached paperwork completed by the parent(s)
- picture ID for parent 
- medical insurance card 
- custody agreement (if applicable)

Plan to arrive 10 minutes prior to your scheduled appointment.
A minimum of 24 hours notice is requested for cancellation. 

Directions:  Brooksedge Blvd. is located off Schrock Rd. between Cleveland Avenue and Westerville Rd. Take Brooksedge Blvd. to the south (turn left if coming from Westerville Rd. or turn right if coming from Cleveland Avenue). Concord is on the left before the road curves to the right (you will see a large sign next to the driveway).
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